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Dear Team Members 
 

Thank you for agreeing to be a volunteer for the Ministry of Welcome at SPC. 

 

Welcoming people warmly is a very important ministry. Feeling welcomed is one 

of the primary reasons why people choose to worship with and belong to a 

particular congregation. 

 

Guidelines are provided to remind you of the duties involved. Please review the 

guidelines to ensure that all your duties will be fulfilled. Please note that there is 

a new guideline about circulating through the Nursery and Classroom areas 

and also new information about which lights to turn on.  Name tags are 

provided so you will be easily identified by guests. 

 

Please be diligent in welcoming guests and those who may be worshipping with us for 

the first time. Those people should be warmly greeted and also ushered to a seat. Please 

be alert to where your services would be most helpful. 

 

If you are unable to fulfill your duties on the scheduled date please arrange 

for someone to take your place. 

 

If you misplace your schedule and guidelines, both will be posted on the SPC 

Website under Serving Schedules. 

 

The Ministry of Welcome is worthy of your very best!  God bless you as you 

serve. 

 

  

 Nancy & Frank, 

 Team Leaders 

 

 
 


